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SB 1003 is a horrible bill, not based on any care for true process of those needing 

sincere support. Oregonians should not be in the business of supporting assisted 

suicide, but to now reduce the time frame for those in emotional need proves more of 

engineered population reduction than critical compassionate life support for those 

who find themselves in dark times.  


